
 

 

Beloved, 

 

I bring you fraternal greetings on behalf of EPC Ghana to all brothers and sisters in France 

especially Paris. We are saddened by the events that occurred last Friday and its consequences. 

Our prayers are with you and our thoughts are also with you. May you remain strong in this 

very trying moments of our life’s journey. Jesus Christ is our strength and rock. May the Grace 

and Peace of our Lord be with you all. 

Shalom. 

 

 

Pr. Mr. Jonas Gershon Dzodzodzi 

Presbyter Executive of the General Assembly 

Evangelical Presbyterian Church, Ghana 

 


